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April 22, 2020 
 

NOTICE 
 

CONDUCT OF TERM END EXAMINATION MAY / JUNE 2020 
 
In view of closure of the University in the lockdown, due to COVID 19 pandemic, the competent authority at 
Jamia Hamdard has decided to promote students of 1st and 2nd Semester / Year of the BBA and BCA 
Programmes without the end semester / annual examination, subject to payment of all outstanding dues to 
the University. However, examination will be held for the PG Diploma Programmes and for the 3rd Year of 
BBA and BCA Programmes in the month of May / June, 2020, soon after the University reopens. Examination 
for the Backlog Papers of BBA and BCA programmes would also be held in June / July, 2020. Date Sheet 
would be notified on the website of Jamia Hamdard / webpage of School of Open and Distance Learning 
(SODL).  
 

SUBMISSION OF EXAMINATION FORM 
  
Examination Form for appearing in the Regular Papers and also for the Backlog Papers is posted on the 
webpage of SODL under the link “EXAMINATION”.  
 
The learners interested for appearing in the Examination - 2020 for the regular as well as the backlog papers 
are required to download the respective Examination Form from the website, fill it up with the required 
information, and submit the filled – in Examination Form through an email attachment at 
sodl@jamiahamdard.ac.in by 8th May, 2020, positively, enabling us to make necessary arrangements. 
 
Signed hard copy of the Examination Form (s), and Examination Fee for appearing in the Backlog Papers 
need to be submitted at the SODL, Jamia Hamdard, immediately after the lockdown period is withdrawn by 
the Government of India / Government of Delhi / the University reopens. Please note; it is essential to submit 
signed - hard copy of the Examination Form and Examination Fee for appearing in the backlog papers - for 
appearing in the examination.  
 

Assignments and Project Reports 
 
Some learners of BBA and BCA Programmes of July 2019 session are yet to submit their assignments. 
Some learners of PG Diploma Programmes too have not submitted their Project Reports yet. These learners 
are advised to submit their Assignments / Project Reports at SODL by 18th May, 2020, essentially.  
 
Learners of BBA and BCA II Year who were supposed to appear in the annual examination in June, 2020 are 
require to submit assignments for promotion to the III Year. The assignments would be uploaded on the 
website. 
 
Submission of Assignments / Project Reports is essential for appearing in the examination, and also for 
promotion to the next semester. 
 
Write to us at sodl@jamiahamdard.ac.in for further clarifications, if any. 
 

Stay at Home, Study at Home, Stay Safe, and Save Lives! 
 



All the Best! 
 

Prof. Masood Parveez 
Dean, SODL  


